St. Isidore Pastoral Cluster Council
Approved minutes from August 28, 2018

Meeting called to order by Tom Thome. Members present were Jim Lowe, Sheila Klapperich,
Steve Johnson, Mike Mullenbach, Tom Thome, Father Burkle, and Annette Uker.

Motion to approve minutes from April 24, 2018 meeting with correction made by Sheila
Klapperich, seconded by Steve Johnson.

Election of officers was next order of business with the following results.
Chair — Sheila Klapperich
Vice Chair — Steve Johnson
Secretary — Mike Mullenbach
At this time Sheila assumed the duties of chair person and took control of the meeting.

Minutes from Faith Formation meeting were reviewed by the council. All is going well.
There were no other minutes to review.

Pastors report by Father Burkle. Father had a bat in the house. It was not well received.
Otherwise all is going well.

Old Business:

Motion by Jim Lowe to go to three members from each parish on the cluster council.
Motion approved by consensus.

After some discussion motion made to go to two meetings a year with the option to call special
meetings when needed. Motion approved by consensus. Minutes from all committees will be sent out
to council members for review.

Discussion on splitting of cluster parish life committee to individual parish committees. Cluster
members are going to talk to members of each parish and get their input on this.

There was no new business to be discussed.
Motion to adjourn by Steve Johnson.
Next meeting February 26, 2018

Mike Mullenbach secretary



